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HIPITA
PO Box 5255
Hilo, Hawaii 96720

December 4, 2020

Aloha HPITA State Shoot Participants,

The current HPITA Board, consisting of President Dana Okazaki, Vice-President Kevin Fung,
Treasurer Gregg Hirata, and Secretary Kim Aburamen, would like to hope that you and your
loved ones are safe and healthy during these unprecedented times.

Due to the uncertainty of COVID-19, we have decided to notify all of you, as soon as possible,
that the February 2021 HPITA State Shoot will be cancelled.

Mahalo for your understanding. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach
out to Dana at dana_bitc@yahoo.com. Please take care of yourself and loved cnes. Stay safe
and stay healthy!

Let’s hope that we will be able to see ali of you in 2022!
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